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13th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,       

 

If you do one thing this term… 

 

Please attend our reading evening on Tuesday 10th October, 6pm-7pm. 

 

We are very pleased that the event will be led by Jonathon Riley. Jonathon delivers an interactive 

approach to learning. He worked as Literacy Consultant in Cheshire East during which time he inspired 

colleagues and helped to raise standards in the teaching of English. He is a motivating and inspirational 

trainer.  

 

Jonathon will be delivering the workshop to support parents with reading with your child at home, show 

you how to help your child succeed and develop a love of books and reading for pleasure. 

 

The event is a parent/carer workshop and we politely ask that only adults attend; we are unable to 

supervise children on site at this event. Thank you. (Please note - this is a repeat of the session delivered 

at this time last year, but you are very welcome to attend again if you came last year) 

 

I look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Please complete the slip below to book a seat. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Lise Houldsworth 

Headteacher 

 

 

I would like to reserve ____________ seats for the reading evening on Tuesday 10th October. 

 

Name: ________________________________________________________ 
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